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Q: Has the U.S. State Department completed a draft supplemental environmental impact 

statement (DSEIS) for a proposed increase in oil throughput for Enbridge’s Line 67? 
 
A: Yes, the State Department has issued a DSEIS for Enbridge’s Line 67 (previously known as 

the Alberta Clipper project).  The DSEIS discusses, among other topics, accidental releases 
from pipeline and rail transport and potential climate change impacts. 
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